
  

  

 

 

 

 

18th March 2022 
 
 

Year 8 School Report 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Your child’s progress report is now accessible to you via our school management information 
system, SIMS. You will have received an electronic copy of the report but if for some reason 
this has not happened, please contact the Year 8 team.  
 
The report includes grades on effort, behaviour, homework and progress alongside a Minimum 
Expected Grade (MEG). The criteria for these are included in the report.  If you have any 
concerns regarding any of the information included in the report, please contact Mrs Edwards 
(Head of Year 8) and/or Mrs Harvey (Senior Achievement and Intervention Lead). 
 
Parents Evening is on Thursday 31st March. This will be done virtually using School Cloud. It 
will be possible to book appointments from Monday 21st March.  
 
Please visit https://campionnorthants.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments.  (A short 
guide can be found on http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/421/parents-evening-
instructions). If you do not have access to the internet or a teacher is unavailable for meetings 
due to absence, please contact Mrs Edwards or Mrs Harvey. 
  
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s academic progress at Campion School. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Isobel Ashmead 

Assistant Headteacher 
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